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Your Excellency Vice-President of Malawi,

Excellencies, Distinguished Guests, and Ladies and Gentlemen;

I wish to thank the Government of Malawi and all partners for organizing this meeting and

for inviting the Civil Society to share our perspective.

The main goal of the Istanbul Program of Action was to enable half of the least developed

countries to meet the � j




